National Geospatial Program - Email Request for Feedback from Broadband Industry Partners

Background: 
The USGS has lately been coordinating with Federal partners to include line-of-sight viewsheds from communication infrastructure sites on public land represented in BLM's JOEL map.  The inclusion of these products to industry could prove valuable in determining signal propagation, siting, or as an input to other models that require a representation of the terrain.  USGS is seeking feedback on the utility of that addition, and confirmation of its value to industry to justify production. 
Questions: 
Specifically, we are seeking feedback from our industry partners regarding the following questions:
1) What processes or applications do you currently use that require elevation models or other representation of terrain?
2) What engineering, design, planning, or construction products could be improved or enhanced through the use of the USGS 3DEP data?  
3) Is a line-of-sight model from communication infrastructure sites on public land of value to industry?  In what way?
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have additional questions regarding the 3DEP program, data availability, or any other details, please feel free to contact Dr. Mike Tischler, Director of the USGS National Geospatial Program (mtischler@usgs.gov).   
